
Homework Activities for Show and Tell. Spring 1 Term 

Here are a selection of fun activities that will support your child with their learning this term. Each 
week two children will receive a letter informing them it is their turn for Show and Tell. When your 
child is chosen, they can choose any activity from this list, complete it at home and bring it into 
school to share. Any additional activities your child completes can be brought into school to show 
me at any time.  

To support the gospel value of FORGIVENESS 
this half term, write a prayer that shows how 
you have forgiven someone or someone has 
forgiven you. 

 Search the internet to find out about plants 
and trees. Then make an information page 
using the facts that you have found out. 

 A windowsill garden! Use the top off a carrot 
or celery and place on a saucer in a 
windowsill. Keep it watered and see what 
happens. 

 Make a poster about how to look after your 
local area. Think about what you want people 
to do. 

Visit your local library to borrow story and 
information books about plants and trees. 
Write a book review about your favourite 
book. 
 

 Can you create a healthy meal? Think about 
which types of food it would need. Draw a 
picture or try making it with an adult.                                                                

Learn to count in steps of 2, 3, 5 and 10 
forwards and backwards. Can you now use 
these facts to help you learn your times tables 
for the 2, 5 and 10 tables? 

Learn to spell the names of some common 
flowering plants such as rose, daily, buttercup, 
iris and tulip. 

 Have you been to a different country which 
has a different climate? Can you write a 
weather report for this place? 

 Can you grow a herb garden at home? Take 
some photos and bring them into school. 

 Paint or draw flowers or plants you can see in 
your garden or local park. Do you know their 
names? Can you label your picture? 

 Can you create a garden in a box? What 
would you use? What would you make your 
flowers and plants from? Take photos or 
carefully bring it into class. 

 What is your favourite fairy tale? Can you 
write a book review about it? 

Write a letter to our class telling us what you 
have been doing at home during 
Christmas. We’d love to hear about your 
adventures! 

 


